Downtown Elkin, Inc. Minutes
Call to Order:  A regular meeting of the Downtown Elkin, Inc members was held in Elkin, NC at the Yadkin Valley Chamber of Commerce on March 12, 2015fillin "date" \d "".  The meeting convened at 8:30 A.M.fillin "time" \d "", Larry Irwin called the meeting to order.  Officers attending were Cicely McCulloch, Vice President, Connie Song, Treasurer and Vicki Roberts, Secretary.  Members in attendance were Jennifer Blackburn, Rick Roberts, Phillip Lyles, Holly Lamm, Karen Holbrook and Claire Sellars.  Also attending was Laura Gaylord with the Town of Elkin and Myra Cook with the Yadkin Valley Chamber of Commerce.
Approval of Minutes: Motion was made by Jennifer Blackburn and seconded by Rickey Roberts to approve the minutes of the February 12th, 2015 meeting. Motion carried.
Treasurer’s Reports:
Report as follows:
See Attached report

All Membership fees need to be submitted to PO Box 52, Elkin or business member may take to Connie.
26 paid members.  Laura will notify Vicki of new businesses that qualify being members of DTE, Inc to take a member package.  Connie will take pictures of individual business exteriors for the website.  Please send her your business information to post on website.  2014 990-N E filing completed.  She is following up with Very Surry to get copies of publication.
Board and committee reports:  
Yadkin Valley Chamber of Commerce Update – Myra Cook reported they are working on Bizfest, Surry Old Fiddler on March 27-28 at Surry Community College, Barter Theater presentation and Wine Festival with sponsor spaces remaining.

Cruise Update – DTE, Inc received approval from Commissioners to have 2015 Cruises.  Unsure where September cruise will be if Pumpkin Festival committee changes layout.  Will decide after plans for Pumpkin Festival are decided.
Main Street Advisory Update –Laura reported there is a bulletin board and holder at the Farmer’s Market shelter and the cones will be removed by next week.  She provided copies of a restaurant guide of restaurants in downtown she will be distributing to wineries and hotels.  4 Historic Downtown signs have been purchased to replace faded existing ones.

.

DTE, Inc supports and welcomes the Pumpkin Festival to be held on Main Street.  The group also agreed to pay $150 for a DTE, Inc footer in On The Vine publication.
Adjournment:   Meeting was adjourned at 9:30 am. 
Respectfully Submitted by:
Vicki Roberts, Secretary
